
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong objections to the proposed universal healthcare policies 

currently under consideration. While the intention of providing healthcare for all is admirable, 

there are several significant concerns that I believe must be addressed. 

Firstly, universal healthcare may lead to increased waiting times for patients. In countries with 

similar systems, we have seen patients waiting weeks or even months for essential medical 

treatments. This can adversely affect health outcomes. 

Secondly, the implementation of universal healthcare may result in reduced quality of care. With 

a larger influx of patients, healthcare providers may become overburdened, leading to rushed 

appointments and less personalized care. 

Additionally, funding for universal healthcare could lead to higher taxes for individuals and 

businesses. The financial burden on taxpayers is a concern that cannot be overlooked, as it may 

lead to economic challenges and reduce disposable income for families. 

Furthermore, innovation in the healthcare sector could potentially be stifled under a universal 

system. The competition among private entities fosters advancements in medical technology and 

practices, which could be undermined in a government-controlled framework. 

In conclusion, while the goal of universal healthcare is commendable, I urge you to reconsider 

the potential negative implications it may have on our healthcare system. I appreciate your 

attention to this important matter and look forward to your response. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


